
Good Evening Pelicans!  It’s your principal Mrs. Krapfl and I want 

to give you the line up for this week.   

 

Happy Valentine’s Day on Tuesday!  Boys and girls are invited to 

bring in cards for their classmates and packaged treats to share the 

last 30 minutes of the day on Tuesday.  The dance was a huge 

success and we thank our PTO for all their hard work!   

 

Congratulations to Mrs. Jodi Ehrsam!  She has accepted a position 

with our Community School Partnership as the Parent Outreach 

position.  Mrs. Ehrsam is the perfect person for this job as she has 

walked in the shoes of a Gulfside parent for many years as well as 

served on the PTO and even worked as a school board employee.  

If you have needs, any needs at all, come on in and talk with our 

Community School folks; Mrs. Ehrsam and director Kara Parris as 

they are there to help.    

 

On Wednesday our Premiere Dental clinic will be open to see 

students and clean teeth.  It’s never too late to fill out the 

permission forms for your child to be seen.  Just go online to 

gses.pasco.k12.fl.us and fill out the form to be sent in with your 

child and let the Community School take care of the rest for you!   

 

Wednesday night we are inviting families to join us for an 

awesome cooking class.  Darla from The University of Florida will 

be teaching us how to make pita pocket pizza from 5:30 to 6:30!  

Come spend time together while eating too… what could be better!  

Be sure to RSVP using the form in the Tuesday Pelican Packet so 

we have enough ingredients for everyone to eat.   

 

Thursday is our first Yoga class, sponsored by the Community 

School.  You must have your permission slip turned in and there is 

a cut off of 25 students, so act fast!  Class begins at 4 on Thursday 

and parents must pick up no later than 5 pm in the car loop.   



Thursday at 4:30 is our monthly SAC meeting.  If you are a 

member of this committee please join us in the media center.  We 

finished the cookie dough fundraiser, but will still accept the last 

few orders Monday and Tuesday.  The date of the field trip to the 

bucs stadium will be announced soon!   

 

Families don’t forget about the Community Dinner offered for free 

at the Holiday Lake Civic center every Thursday beginning at 

5:30.  There are also opportunities for classes for free as well.  

Beginning on March 2nd a 16 week class will be offered to help 

you build your monetary resources and get ahead.  Call Patti at 

727-858-6117 for more information on how to sign up.   

 

Thank you for your continue support and have a fantastic week!   


